
 
 

 
Cordoba Minerals Announces Resignation of Director 

 
 

TORONTO, ONTARIO, January 15, 2018: Cordoba Minerals Corp. (TSX-V:CDB; 
OTCQX:CDBMF) (“Cordoba” or the “Company”) today announces the resignation of Mr. 
David Reading from its Board of Directors due to the recently increased demands of his 
other professional commitments. Mr. Reading has served as a Director of the Company 
since 2014. 
 
The Board of Directors express their appreciation for Mr. Reading’s contributions to Cordoba 
Minerals, and wish him the best in his future endeavours. 
 
 
About Cordoba Minerals 
 
Cordoba Minerals Corp. is a Toronto-based mineral exploration company focused on the 
exploration and acquisition of copper and gold projects in Colombia. Cordoba is currently 
focused on its 100%-owned San Matias Copper-Gold Project, which includes the advanced-
stage Alacran Deposit located in the Department of Cordoba. For further information, please 
visit www.cordobaminerals.com. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE COMPANY 
 
Mario Stifano, President and CEO 
Cordoba Minerals Corp. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Evan Young, Director, Investor Relations 
Email: eyoung@cordobamineralscorp.com   
Phone: +1 (647) 808-2141 
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor the Investment Industry Regulatory Organization of 
Canada accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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